
N EWSLETTER 
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This week’s focus was on MUTUAL RESPECT 

E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 

PAWSA 

(Perran-ar-Worthal Sports Academy) 

Congratulations to the following children who are the members of  

PAWSA 2019! 

Recognised for their ‘excellence’ in sport, PAWSA will form a ‘Sports 

Council’ and will influence the way that sport is received across the 

school! 

These children will also be a part in the Penryn Junior Sports Academy 

that will meet at Penryn College. 



HEALTHY EATING FOCUS! - In KS1 the children have been looking at food groups and how to eat healthy. 

With a number of pupils choosing to bring in packed lunch, we appreciate your continued support with 

ensuring you child has a healthy lunch box and snacks. Below is a picture of one of the large books on dis-

play where children can see the different food groups and gain an understanding of a healthy diet.    

WORKING HARD ON A FRIDAY STUDYING MODERN FOREIGN LANGUAGES—Our ‘resident linguist’ Mr 

Trudgeon, has had the children hard at work learning to, not only speak in French, but also write in 

French. A busy class of Year 4 pupils were eagerly using their growing knowledge of French vocabulary 

to complete written phrases. Bien joué!  



YEAR 2 MOUSEHOLE CAT INSPIRED WRITING! - This week, our Year 2 pupils have been beavering away in 

their writing books creating the most impressive independent writing following their work around the 

book ’The Mousehole Cat’. Below is just one example of the amazing work that is going on in Robins.   



OH DEARY DEARY ME!!! - You may have noticed that our playground has recently had some new markings 

added. Unfortunately, the company responsible for laying the markings have had 

some difficulty in working out which way is North! Thank you to the many parents 

who have been checking it out with their phones and to the staff for spotting the 

mistake almost immediately! As a result the company  have now been asked to 

come back and redo our markings correctly. The ‘chess board’ is also not quite 

what we had in mind….as you can see there would be some serious problems if we 

attempted to play chess or drafts on this rather alternative layout! Note to self—

Never leave an unsupervised playground marker loose in your playground!  

FABULOUS FRIDAY ART BY OUR TALENTED YEAR 6 PUPILS  

This week, the series of art sessions that the Year 6 have 

been doing with Mrs Philp and Mrs Trembath have been 

producing the most amazing results. The children are all 

very proud of their artwork, and rightly so!  


